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December 10, 1962

MR. D. K. STUART, Chairman
North Bay Division
Joint Grievance Committee

The above subject grievance has been under consideration by
the Review Committee. In the course of our discussions the Union members
of the Review Committee pointed out that certain materials, which had been
introduced to this Committee as part of the record referred by the Division
Joint Grievant Committee, had allegedly not been reviewed by the Union’s
member of the Local Investigation Committee. A specific example of such
material is the “example of service calls completed by R. Cranse, which were
picked at random from the files.”

As it appears that the Local Investigating Committee may not
have had the opportunity to review this materials, and as this information
appears to be pertinent to the disposition of this grievance. we are returning
the grievance for further considerations, and possible settlement.

/s/ V.J. THOMPSON, Chairman

Review Committee
RHTaylor:RS
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